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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Caloundra Headland Coastal Pathway - Boardwalk  

July Update – Final  

July activity  

By Saturday 13 July - reopening of The Esplanade and new boardwalk 

The Esplanade - section between Albert Street and Margaret Street 

Minor finishing works and planting  

 

Major construction complete 
We are pleased to report that the new 160 metre 
long section of the Caloundra Headland Coastal 
Pathway Boardwalk is expected to open to our 
community on Saturday 13 July (weather 
permitting). 

The Coastal Pathway takes advantage of our 
spectacular coastline that is enjoyed by residents 
and visitors. People can explore the coastline by 
walking, jogging or cycling on a combination of 
on and off road networks as part of the total 73 
kilometre long coastal pathway route from Bells 
Creek in the south to Coolum in the north.  

Minor works in July 
Although the coastal pathway and boardwalk will 
be open, minor works will continue to take place 
for the next month or so. These include some 
electrical works and planting and are not 
expected to have any impact on our community. 

The Esplanade - reopening 

Reopening by Saturday 13 July – between 
Albert and Margaret Streets 

The road will reopen to two way traffic by 
Saturday 13 July. 

Left to right: Images of the new coastal boardwalk pathway. 
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RSL Memorial Plaques and AHS 
Centaur Memorial 

The RSL Memorial plaques have been 
reinstated.  

The AHS Centaur Memorial car park will be 
reopen on 19 July.  

A big thank you to our community  

Council and the construction contractor would 
like to thank our community for your patience 
and cooperation during the construction period. 

 

The new boardwalk provides a safer, more 
accessible and scenic opportunity for 
pedestrians and cyclists to enjoy the beauty of 
the headland and surrounds. 

To find out more about the Coastal 
Pathway project 

This will be our last project update for this 
section of the Coastal Pathway.  

You can find further information about the overall 
project on Council’s website at 
www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 

 
 


